
For PFW Students August 27, 2024

Reminders About Financial Aid

Hello Mastodons, 

As you start the new semester, it's essential to have a clear understanding of your
financial aid package. If you haven’t already, you can view your aid award and other
important financial aid details in the goPFW portal via the Financial Aid card. There, you
can explore your award offer, understand financial aid requirements, learn about
Satisfactory Academic Progress, or SAP, and much more.


Be aware of some important upcoming deadlines. While bursar bills were due on Friday,
there’s still time to set up a payment plan, if needed. Visit pfw.edu/bursar for more
information. 

Additionally, if you haven’t completed the FAFSA for this academic year, there’s still time
to apply and potentially qualify for aid. Don’t forget—the FAFSA for the 2025–26
academic year is scheduled to open Dec. 1, so mark your calendars.

As always, our Office of Financial Aid is here to support you. If you have any questions
or need assistance, feel free to email them at finaid@pfw.edu, visit Kettler Hall, Room
102, or explore more resources at pfw.edu/financial-aid.


Go Dons!

Dr. Krissy Surface
Vice Chancellor for Enrollment Management and the
Student Experience
vcsa@pfw.edu
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